
 

 
 
 
March 24, 2020 
 

APS Update:  Contractor in New Mexico Tests Positive for COVID-19 
 
APS was informed on March 23 that a contractor who works at the Four Corners Power Plant in New 
Mexico has tested positive for COVID-19, resulting from exposure to the novel coronavirus. This 
individual is following physician guidance and self-isolating. 
 

The affected contractor did not have direct contact with any APS employees while conducting work at 
the plant. Three other contract employees who worked with the affected individual were sent home for 
a 14-day quarantine. 
 
Our first priority is ensuring the health and safety of our employees, contractors and the general public 
by limiting spread of COVID-19 and ensuring continued safe and reliable electric service for our 
customers. To that end, all APS employees were made aware of this news, and employees who do not 
have a critical need to be at an APS location have been working remotely since March 13.  

 
“All of us at APS send our best wishes for a full recovery to our colleague,” said Jeff Guldner, CEO of 
APS. “I want all of my employees to be safe and healthy.  This is reminder of how important it is to 
follow CDC protocols: practice social distancing, wash your hands and stay home if you don’t feel well.” 
 

For more information on the company’s actions related to COVID-19 and resources available to APS 

customers during this time, visit aps.com/COVID19. 

 

http://www.aps.com/covid19

